
STRATEGIC PLAN UPDATE: YEARLY MEASURES OF THE 
INDICATORS OF SUCCESS

The District began work on a Strategic Plan in March 2019 to guide the work of the 
District for the next five years. These yearly measures of the indicators of success will be 
instrumental in ensuring our school district meets the five-year strategic plan board goals 
so that students are prepared for post-secondary opportunities as they graduate from our 
high schools. 


